
From: Amelia Matthews Amelia.Matthews@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk
Subject: CULTURAL COMPACT EZINE 13/01/23

Date: 13 January 2023 at 15:24
To: Jonathan Cochrane jonathan.cochrane@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk, Louisa Davies louisadavies.arts@gmail.com,

Jane Earl jane.earl57@gmail.com, Huw Moseley h.moseley@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk

	
Welcome	to	Issue	no.	6	of	the	EZINE	for	the	NEW	Cultural	Compact!	Have	a	quick	read	to

see	what	we’ve	been	up	to	since	the	last	ediBon!
	

If	you	would	like	anything	you	are	doing	featured,	please	send	me	an	email:
amelia.maGhews@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk

	

DATES	FOR	THE	DIARY
	

Cultural	Compact	for	North	East

Worcestershire	Conference

	

10am	–	4pm	(TBC)

	

28th	March	2023

	

Guesten	Hall,

AvoncroF	Museum	of	Historic	Buildings

	

Heritage	Trails	and	Volunteering	Theme	Group

MeeJng

	

2pm

	

20th	January	2023

	
Click here to join the meeting

 
Agenda	to	follow

	

Please	email	Amelia	if	you	have	any	quesJons	or	would	like	to	be	added	to	the	aRendee	list

of	any	meeJng.

	

THIS	WEEK’S	UPDATE
Happy	Friday	folks!	Hope	all	of	your	New	Years	have	got	off	to	a	great	start.

	

For	the	compact,	this	first	full	week	back	has	been	a	busy	one!	On	Monday,	the	youth	theme

group	met	and	discussed	ideas	and	plans	for	some	pilot	acJvity	with	young	people	for	their

focus	project	‘What	will	you	do	when	you’re	in	charge?’	to	take	place	over	the	next	couple	of

months.	We	had	a	lively	discussion	with	everyone	offering	lots	of	suggesJons	for	areas	of

focus	and	parJcular	groups	we	could	work	with.	Longer	term,	there	is	much	to	build	on	here

to	ensure	young	people	play	an	acJve	role	in	helping	shape	the	work	of	the	compact	and	the

creaJon	of	the	heritage	corridor.

	

Next	week,	on	the	20th	Jan,	the	heritage	and	volunteering	theme	group	will	be	meeJng!	This

group	has	a	focus	on	volunteering	opportuniJes,	establishing	the	heritage	corridor	through
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public	acJvity,	and	exploring	how	digital	technology	could	help	us	connect	heritage	spaces

and	stories	in	the	area.	Similarly	to	the	youth	group,	we	will	also	be	planning	some	pilot

acJvity	to	take	place	over	the	next	couple	of	months.	This	is	likely	to	focus	on	how	we

celebrate	volunteers	and	amplify	volunteering	opportuniJes	over	the	next	couple	of	months,

with	budget	for	an	acJvity.

	

If	you	think	you	want	to	get	involved	in	either	group,	please	get	in	touch.

	

As	you’ll	have	seen	we	have	confirmed	the	date	and	locaJon	for	the	Cultural	Compact

Conference	(28th	March,	10am	–	4pm	at	AvoncroF	Museum)	which	we	will	be	frequently

reminding	you	of	in	the	coming	weeks.	On	this	day	we’ll	review	progress	and	acJvity	so	far,

but	the	main	focus	will	be	on	future	planning.	So	–	please	put	the	date	in	your	diaries.

	

Finally,	this	e-zine	is	for	you!	So	please	let	us	know	of	anything	you	might	like	to	contribute	–

it’s	a	great	place	to	share	news,	opportuniJes,	jobs	and	success	stories	with	the	compact

members,	reaching	right	across	the	Bromsgrove	and	Redditch	areas	and	further	afield	too.

	

Best	wishes

	

Louisa

Cultural	Compact	Project	Manager

Louisadavies.arts@gmail.com

	

	

OPPORTUNITY
Reimagine	Redditch	is	currently	recruiJng	an

EVALUATOR	to	join	their	team.

	

The	full	details	can	be	read	by	clicking	here:

Come	and	work	for	us	–	reimagineredditch

	

If	you	would	like	to	talk	more	about	the	role	and	CreaJve	People	and	Places,	then	please

email	recruitment@reimagineredditch.org

	

CONFERENCE
	

	

You	should	all	have	received	a

calendar	invite	to	our	conference

which	we	will	be	hosJng	on	the	28th

of	March	2023	at	AvoncroF

Museum	of	Historic	Buildings.	It	was

wonderful	to	see	many	acceptances.

	

The	conference	will	be	an	excellent

opportunity	to	look	back	on	the

successes	of	the	year	and	look
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successes	of	the	year	and	look

towards	the	future	for	the	Cultural

Compact.

	

Refreshments	will	be	provided.

	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	all

there!

	

Under	the	General	Data	ProtecJon	RegulaJon,	we	have	a	legal	duty	to	protect	any	personal

informaJon	we	collect	from	you.	InformaJon	contained	in	this	email	and	any	aRachments

may	be	privileged	or	confidenJal	and	intended	for	the	exclusive	use	of	the	original	recipient.	If

you	have	received	this	email	by	mistake,	please	advise	the	sender	immediately	and	delete	the

email,	including	emptying	your	deleted	email	box.	For	more	informaJon;	Redditch	and

Bromsgrove
Under the General Data Protection Regulation, we have a legal duty to protect any personal information we collect from you.
Information contained in this email and any attachments may be privileged or confidential and intended for the exclusive use of
the original recipient. If you have received this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately and delete the email,
including emptying your deleted email box. For more information; Redditch and Bromsgrove
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